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Dear OSS Families, 

What an exciting first week back for in-person learning! We saw students reconnecting with their 
peers, learning the new routines (i.e. handwashing, mask-wearing, maintaining physical 
distance, etc). Additionally, students enjoyed using the outdoor space for community-building 
games, mask breaks, lunch, and recess. 

Our principals, teachers, paraprofessionals, and Related Service Providers have spent the past 
few months preparing for your child(ren) return. They have been working hard to ensure that 
students experience joyful, culturally responsive, and rigorous learning in a safe and secure 
environment. 

However, we want to hear from you on how the experience went in this first week for you and 
your child(ren). Please fill out this brief survey. It’s important for us to receive this feedback so 
we can make any adjustments as needed. 

Upcoming Events to Note: 

● Special Education and Student Supports Sub-Committee Meeting: Wednesday, 
October 28, 2020, from 6:00-7:30. Topic: OSS Safety Manual and OSS School 
Coordination and Collaboration. 

○ To sign up to call in using the ZOOM app on your computer or mobile 
device: visit www.cpsd.us/school_committee/virtual. 

○ To sign up to call-in by phone: contact Jennifer Dever Wood at 617.349.6620. 
● Special Education Town Hall Meeting: Monday, November 9, 2020, from 3:30 to 

4:30. We will provide the Zoom link in an upcoming email. 

In Partnership, 

OSS Leadership Team 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf3iY2ZGdAAKoIrCdsIS1KDNRnDaZNhGJ9cJjklawZBE8oAUg/viewform?usp=sf_link
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